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Parents Evenings 
We will be holding a series of parents evenings during the week of November 3rd. 

On Monday you are invited to come along and hear a presentation from me and Mr Clayden on the priorities 

for the school this year. This will include information on reading, how the school has performed over the last 

year and the school improvement plan. It will be great to see as many parents supporting this as possible. We 

will hold this twice during the evening once at the end of school and once at 6.00pm.  

During the rest of the week you will have the opportunity to meet your child's teachers.  Letters will be sent 

home shortly to enable you to book a time slot. 
 

Reception Photographs 
Our new Reception children are pictured in this weeks Packet and will be in the West Briton next week  

Thursday 9th October.  
 

Universal Infant Free School Meals 
Following a presentation to the governors and a review of the UIFSM scheme the governing body would like 

to make the following statement. The scheme has now been in place for the last month and has been a success. 

We would like to confirm that this scheme is mandatory and the only exceptions to this are pupils who, for 

medical 

reasons that are confirmed by a doctor or health visitor, cannot be catered for by Chartwells nutritionists. 
 

Job Vacancy 
A vacancy has occurred for a cleaner. This will be 15 hours per week, 3:15 - 6:15pm. There will also be 36  

periodic cleaning hours spread over eight days. You will be required to undertake cleaning of the school  

premises and facilities. If you are interested in this position please see Miss Attwood or Miss Evans for an  

application form. Closing date is Tuesday 7th October. 
 

Energy Club for KS1 
Energy club is full of fun and exciting games linked to a healthy lifestyle. It will start on Monday 13th October 

from 3:15—4:00p.m. If your child would like to take part please see Miss Godber or Mrs Bidgood for a letter. 

KS2 will start after Christmas. 
 

Strictly Come dancing tea dance. 
Don’t forget to get involved in this fun fundraiser on Thursday 9th October , invite along grandparents or 

friends who would appreciate a cup of tea and a dance. Pupils will be able to come to school in non uniform 

with a dance theme. Once school finishes at 3.15 parents can come along to meet others and have a dance with 

their children. More information will come from the  PTA soon. It promises to be a great fun afternoon. 
 

Scholastic Book Orders 
Please can we have all Scholastic book orders handed in to the School office by Friday 17th October to ensure 

the orders are in school before Christmas. 
 

Macmillan fundraising afternoon 
Miss Godber would like to thank all those who donated cakes for this and everyone who came along for a cup 

of tea and slice of cake. Everyone had a lovely time, enjoying cake whilst raising funds for one of many  

worthy causes. The total raised from this was £184.72. Erin and Amber who are both previous pupils of 

Porthleven had a cake stall on the Harbour Head for Macmillan a couple of weekends ago and raised an  

impressive £48.75. Well done girls and many thanks to everyone for the support. 

Porthleven Under Fives 

 

This week toddlers and parents had fun being creative with craft materials. They had fun gluing, 

sticking and drawing with crayons. All welcome to join us, Tuesday’s 9—11 a.m. in the infant 

hall. 


